THE WARY SCHOOL

Woodside Matters

01594 542287

www.woodside.gloucs.sch.uk

ourschoolsapp

23.9.2022

This term's school value is determination

Welcome to this week's newsletter, another busy week with lots going on! Please be aware that the Brierley Banks road to school will be closed from September 23rd for approximately 7 days.

Celebrations

Well done to the following children for their certificates this week: Reading: Freddie, Maggie, Niamh, Max, Marcus & Darcie. Dojos: Otto, Jasmine, Brody, Ava, Toby, Lucas, Leo & Cormac. Achievement: Nyla-Rae, Toby, Bertie, Doug, Jake, Lexi, Jensen & Georgina.

Pro-Stars of the week: Freya

We are very proud of Jolene who has donated some of her hair to The Little Princess Trust. They provide real hair wigs free to children and young people who have lost their own hair through cancer treatment or other conditions. What a wonderful thing to have done Jolene!

Another one of our pupils, Archie has been helping in our local community. Archie was the auctioneer for the Harvest Celebrations held at the Village Hall last Saturday. He helped raise over £700 which will go towards a Christmas dinner for local over 60s. Thank you for all your kind donations that made this possible. Well done Archie!

Reading Challenge

We will be taking part in the Books for Bugs reading challenge this term. The children will be asked to complete 10 reading challenges alongside their usual reading at home. Staff have been having a go at a few of the challenges themselves, look on our website for all of the pictures! Children will be bringing home more information soon so please keep checking book bags for the details.



Term Dates:

Term 1 5th Sept to 21st Oct Term 2 31st Oct to 16th Dec Term 3 3rd Jan to 17th Feb Term 4 27th Feb to 31st March Term 5 17th April to 26th May Term 6 5th June to 25th July

Inset Days:

5th Sept 21st Oct 3rd Jan 24th and 25th July

Bank holiday: 19th September

Other dates: See next page



Eco-Schools











West Gloucestershire

Macmillan coffee morning 30th Sept: 11 am

We would like to support this very worthy charity by holding a coffee morning at school. Donations of cakes/biscuits (to be handed into reception on the morning please) would be appreciated.

Coffee/tea and cakes will be served at 11:00 am and everyone is welcome to attend.

Cakes that are left over can be purchased by the children after the event. You are welcome to send your child in with some money for this.

Remembering Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II

Flowers have been laid on behalf of the school at Ruardean Flagpole. Each class wrote a short message to accompany the bouquet. The pictures show the flag at half-mast before the funeral had taken place.





Other Dates:

11th November Flu immunisation - reception year 6 children - forms have been sent out please return as soon as possible

26th Sept Reading Challenge starts

30th September -Macmillan coffee morning 11 am - donations of cakes welcome

5th October—In the Net Play for Year 5 children, plus other local schools

11th October Visitor: Y3/4 Black History Month Play

8th December Visitor: Harold the Giraffe— Life Education

Young Voices September Lunchtime club starts

25th January 2023– Young Voices Concert, Birmingham.

100 Club

For all children wishing to take part in our school's fundraising 100 Club payment is now due please £3.50. A weekly number will be drawn out the winner receiving £5.00.

CONGRATULATIONS to Harry who is this week's winner!